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My very dear Companions 
 
This letter comes to you as the nights become longer; the season has certainly changed since 
we put our clocks back!  In the normal course of things we would be heavily into our new 
‘Masonic’ season, such is not the case!  A few may have been able to attend a ‘Rule of Six’ 
meeting, but we now find ourselves in lockdown two!! 
Despair not Companions there is great hope that we will meet again fully in 2021! 
The province has been working towards our AGM which as noted in my August letter will be a 
virtual affair this year.  I know that there are many who have mixed feelings about virtual 
meetings and the Zoom platform in particular, but I urge all who are able to join us on Monday 
16th at 5 p.m. (please join by 4:45).  You will all have received details of how to register and 
how the login to the meeting, a lot has been done to make this a simple and enjoyable 
experience, indeed the Provincial Grand Summus will constitute the Provincial Tzaddikim and 
adopt the new Provincial Banner.  It is hoped that the Grand Summus will be in attendance as 
he is a champion of these technological innovations. 
The travelling Scarlet Cord which has been travelling around the Province will be received 
back into our Provincial meeting, before starting its journey around the Province next year; 
hopefully it will be able to be received physically into each Consistory! 
As we move toward the year end and the festive season, I wish you and your families all good 
health, and the constitution to withstand its excesses! 
May the God of our fathers be with you until we meet again. 
Yours, 

Chris B. 
Chris Bowles 
Deputy Provincial Grand Summus 
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